
Dear member, 

 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 2022 of The Insurance Institute of Norwich. 

 

The Annual General Meeting of The Insurance Institute of Norwich will be held on 

Wednesday 6 April, 2022 at 5:30pm.  The venue is the Marble Hall at Aviva, Surrey 

House, 8 Surrey Street, Norwich, NR1 3NX. Unfortunately, there is no car parking 

available on site for attendees. 

  

You are cordially welcomed and encouraged to attend; if you would like to do that, 

please give advance notice to the Institute Secretary (for security purposes) at 

norwichinsuranceinstitute@gmail.com. 

  

Alternatively, you can join the proceedings by Zoom. Again, it would be helpful if you 

could let the Secretary know in advance if you would like to take this opportunity. 

The link is –  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81343252559?pwd=bmNUMkJXeEhMNEE3Z3A2WEowbTh1Zz09  

 

 

If you wish to have an item added to the Agenda, “matters of special interest” must 

be sent in writing to the secretary at norwichinsuranceinstitute@gmail.com by 27 

March. 

 

Your very active Council is keen to maintain its succession objectives and, to that 

end, if you would like to join the team, please let the Secretary or any of the Council 

members know (details of members are on 

www.localinstitutes.cii.co.uk/norwich/home/about-us/contacts). 

 

Taking part in the activities of your local Institute is a career enhancing activity and 

affords good opportunities to meet fellow local professionals in your own and 

different fields of the world of insurance.  

 

Your President, Alycia Thomson, looks forward to your participation. 

 

Attached is the AGM Agenda together with reports on the various year’s activities. 
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